Diana, Sherri A. EDCINIOSHIEID! (CTR)

From: steve.baumgartner@cherokeecounty-nc.gov

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 10:37 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Steve Baumgartner

Organization
Cherokee County Fire Marshal's Office

Email
steve.baumgartner@cherokeecounty-nc.gov

Address

59 Hiwassee Street, Suite 107
Murphy, North Carolina 28906
USA

Comments

NIOSH should provide a a€eSeparate Cylinder Approvala€l which would allow users to choose
cylinders from more than a single source Elimination of the cylinder from the ensemble
approval would save Fire departments millions of dollars annually.




